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COVID-19: NATIONAL DAY OF REFELCTION (March 23rd) 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
You may have seen on the news that there will be a National Day of Reflection tomorrow (23rd 
March, 2021) – the first anniversary of the UK lockdown as a result of Covid.  
 
Organised by the charity Marie Curie and supported by our Prime Minister, Boris Johnson, the 
National Day of Reflection looks to reflect on our collective loss, support those who have been 
bereaved, and hope for a brighter future. 
 
As a school, we ae supporting this important day and will be taking part in a special Collective 
Worship with our children.  
 
We would like to extend the invitation to all families.  
 
Please join us in Shining a Light tomorrow evening at 8pm: 
 
At 8pm we'll hold a minute's silence and come together to light up the night. Stand outside with 
a light – a candle, a torch, even your phone - to remember someone who's died and show your 
support to people going through a bereavement. 

Alternatively, you can shine a light in your window.  

 

 
 
Please ensure that your child is supervised if you are lighting a candle at home – and don’t 
forget to blow it out before bedtime.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Ms. K Leach           Headteacher  
 


